







Dear FIRST NAME LAST NAME,

Thank you for agreeing to raise money on behalf of The Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee. It means a great deal to have you playing such a significant role in our effort.

This letter authorizes you to act as an agent for the Committee, with regard to its fundraising efforts. We understand that all fundraising activity you undertake for our benefit will be done on your personal behalf, as an individual volunteer agent of the Committee. We further understand that you are not undertaking this activity on behalf of, or as an agent of, your employer or firm, or any client of your employer or firm. 

Please be aware that all fundraising activities must comply with Federal Election Commission rules. Specifically, federal law forbids an agent acting on behalf of a federal candidate to raise soft money. The scope of your agency is therefore limited solely to raising “hard” money – i.e. contributions subject to the limitations and requirements of federal law. To ensure compliance with applicable law, all written solicitations must be reviewed by Committee staff prior to dissemination.

Attached please find general fundraising guidelines for your review.

Additionally, bundling laws require us to track and report contributions bundled by federally registered lobbyists, organizations that register lobbyists, and federally registered political committees that are established or controlled by a lobbyist or registrant in excess of $17,100. This total excludes your personal contribution and your spouse’s contribution. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me directly.

Sincerely,


REGIONAL DIRECTOR
REGION Finance Director
Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee
